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Elizabeth Redmayne

From: Derek Richardson <derek.richardson@tameside.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 January 2022 21:53
To: Planning
Subject: 21/0888 YEW TREE FARM, TREALES ROAD, NEWTON WITH CLIFTON, PRESTON, PR4 

0SA - Ecology Unit Response

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
21/0888 | CONVERSION AND EXTENSION OF EXISTING OUTBUILDING TO PROVIDE ADDITIONAL LIVING 
ACCOMMODATION FOR DWELLING INCLUDING SINGLE STOREY LINK EXTENSION TO REAR | YEW TREE 
FARM, TREALES ROAD, NEWTON WITH CLIFTON, PRESTON, PR4 0SA 
 
Thank you for consulting the Ecology Unit on the above planning application. 
 
I would raise no objections to the application on Ecology grounds. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Derek Richardson 
 
 
 
Derek Richardson  
Principal Ecologist 
Planning 
Planning and Transportation 
Place 
 
Tameside MBC | Twitter | Facebook | Instagram  
Dukinfield Town Hall | King Street | Dukinfield | Tameside | SK16 4LA 
  
Tel. 0161 342 2593 
Mobile. 07709 394502 
 
This email was sent at a time & date convenient to the sender; please do not feel 
under any pressure to respond immediately if this is outside your normal working 
hours. 
 
Email Disclaimer http://www.tameside.gov.uk/disclaimer 
 

  

Confidentiality: This e-mail its contents and any attachments are intended only for the above named. As this e-mail 
may contain confidential or legally privileged information, if you are not, or suspect that you are not the above 
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named or the person responsible for delivering the message to the above named, delete or destroy the email and 
any attachments immediately. The contents of this e-mail may not be disclosed to nor used by anyone other than 
the above named. 

Security and Viruses: please note that we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has 
not been intercepted and amended. 

Monitoring: The Council undertakes monitoring of both incoming and outgoing e-mails. You should therefore be 
aware that if you send an e-mail to a person within the Council it may be subject to any monitoring deemed 
necessary by the organisation from time to time. The views of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the 
Council. 

Access: As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose this e-mail (or any response to it) under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless the information in it is covered by one of the exemptions in the Act. 

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, 
click here to report it. 


